
 

Setting Up Your Parent 
PowerSchool Account 

 

 
For all new students to Martensville High School, please follow these steps in order to get 
setup with your PowerSchool account, or to have your student added to an already existing 
account.  

*Note: If your student is coming from an elementary school within the community, you will 
also need to follow these steps.* 

 

 

STEP 1:  Please email mhs@spiritsd.ca with your request for access. Please indicate your full 
name, your students’ full name and your email you would like to use.  

 

STEP 2: You will receive an email back with your username and temporary password. 
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